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Dear Fellow Parishioner,

Stewardship is really a year-round practice in thanksgiving and gratitude for all of God’s blessings.  As you know, every October we ask everyone in our parish to think about how they will support St. Francis-in-the-Wood in the coming year. Our goal is to continue to grow our community, both in terms of the number of active parishioners and the programs we offer, and to raise the funds required to sustain our church in 2019.
 
The bulk of the funds we need are donated through the annual pledges we make through pre-authorized debit or PAD.  For the past three years we have been blessed with increased pledges every year.  Thank you very much for your generosity.

But we have also been growing - in the range of programs, services and ministries we offer, in the number of people attending Sunday services, in the number of charitable causes we support beyond our parish, in the use of Caulfeild Cove Hall and much more.  This is a good thing and the result of the hard work of many.  As with most organizations, however, our costs of operating the parish and requests to support worthy causes continue to go up, too.  And next year we will no longer have our “Vision for Growth Fund” to make up any shortfalls in our operating budget.
For 2019 we need to increase our total pledges by 10%.  This does not mean we expect everyone to raise their pledges by 10%; we know this may not be possible for some.  But we hope that collectively we will achieve this 10% increase by:

1. asking everyone currently giving to maintain their existing level of generosity,

2. encouraging those who are able to increase their current pledges, and
3. encouraging everyone who is not pledging now to begin doing so.

We are confident that if all this happens we will not only be able to support all the exciting programs, services and ministries in our church in 2019, we will also keep our parish vibrant for many years to come.

Thank you. 
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John Moonen, Chair

Stewardship Committee
